
Dear Parents,  

 

As you may know, all wrestlers are required to participate in the 

National High School Coaches Association Weight Management 

Program. The program is designed to help wrestlers compete at an 

appropriate weight and maintain an optimum, competitive level of 

body fat. Student athletes will be required to provide a urine sample 

to determine hydration prior to an impedance test that will calculate 

the body fat of each athlete. Based on this information, a wrestler’s 

minimum weight will be established that will restrict the wrestler 

from competing at a weight below an established national standard. 

The standard used for high school wrestlers is that a wrestler may not 

compete at a weight that reduces his body fat below 7%. The cost of 

this test will be paid for by C.H.S..  

 

 Our wrestlers will be tested on Wednesday, November 10 at 

Calaveras High School at 2:30 pm.  

 

This is a mandatory and program for all high school wrestlers in the 

United States.  

 

Please sign the attached Parent Permission Form, and return it as 

soon as possible. This form must be on file before the athlete can be 

tested.  

 

 If you have any questions, please contact Coach Bicocca or Coach 

Bowe at Calaveras High School. 

 

 





 


